
 
Public Notice 

 
The El Dorado County Public Housing Authority will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, April 
12, 2011 at 9:00 a.m. at the Board of Supervisors Meet Room, 330 Fair Lane, Placerville. The 
purpose of the public hearing is to present and solicit input from the public on the El Dorado 
County Public Housing Authority 7/1/11 through 6/30/12 updated Administrative Plan. The Plan 
will be available for review through April 8, 2011 at the offices of the Department of Human 
Services, 937 Spring Street, Placerville. Written comments are invited and should be addressed 
to: Sarah DeStefano, EDC Public Housing Authority, 937 Spring Street, Placerville, CA 95667. 
Written comments must be received no later than April 8, 2011 at 5:00 p.m. 
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